On Wed, 14 Dec 2022 at 8:46 am, Mohit Pasricha < 7 : i : wrote:
Dear Mr President, =

On behalf of Lawrence Okolie, WBO Cruiserweight Champion, we kindly request your assistance and co-operation with the
forthcoming Purse Bid in respect of Lawrence’s mandatory defence against
official challenger David Light.

We are 1n regular contact with Team David Light. and receiving cordial co-operation, and furthermore we are confident we can
reach agreement in the next few days. We just need to agree feasible dates with respective broadcasters.

We therefore kindly request a short 7-day extension period to the Purse Bid so we can finalise our proposals which we are sure
will be to the satisfaction of the WBO.

Yours farthfully,

Mohit Pasricha

Partner
Head of Sports and Entertainment Law Team

On 13 Dec 2022, at 22:25, Gustavo Olivien, Esqg. <golivieriesqg @1_-. _ '_fu'rote:

Dear Eddie,

| hope this email finds you well. Please be advised that representatives from Lawrence Okolie and David Light have jointly requested a 7-day
extension to reach an agreement before a purse bid is conducted.

Kindly advise immediately if Matchroom agrees or abjects to the requested extension.
Thank you,
Gustavo

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 13. 20727 at 5:48 PM. Matt Rose <matt(- :'u'r{:te:

We support this request in the best interests of our fighter David Light.

On Dec 13, 2022, at 7:10 PM, Eddie Hearn’ - - R wrote!

Dear Gustavo,

The purse bids are tomorrow and we have made all the necessary plans to take part including flying our team to Puerto Rico.
We strongly object to any request to an extension and look forward to the purse bid tomorrow as planned.

Kind regards

Eddie

Sent from my iPhone

Eddie Hearn

Chairman

From: "Gustavo Olivieri, Esqg.”
Date: December 13, 2022 at 9:31:27 PM AST

To: Eddie Hearn Mohit Pasricha , Matt Rose
Cc: Shaun Palmer , Kevin Rooney Frank Smith - , Jlake Cohen
<Jake.Coheni William Bowyer dmelendez@wboboxing.com, pacon

Subject: Re: Urgent:- Okolie/Light

Gentlemen,
Please be advised that after conferring with the WBO World Championship Committee your respective positions on the requested extension, the Committee has granted
the 7-day extension considering that both fighters through their authorized representatives Mr. Mohit Pasricha (Legal representative for Team Okolie) and Matt Rose

{(Manager of Team Light), jointly submitted the referenced petition on their behalf.

Therefore, if the parties do not reach an agreement within the granted extension, purse bids will be conducted on Thursday, December 22, 2022, @ 10:00 a.m. at the WBO
main offices in San Juan, Puerto Rico.

Lastly, bear in mind that the WBO reserves its right to issue all further rulings necessary and convenient per WBO rules and regulations, including serving the best interests
in the WBO Jr. Heavyweight Division.

Regards,

Gustavo



